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Given the unprecedented issues impacting the Orange County healthcare community, 
to help the local hospitals and health care providers with the shortage of PPE during the 
COVID-19 pandemic, we are asking all OCBA members to donate any PPE that they or 
their friends or family may have available.  At this time, we understand that the donated 
PPE must be in new and unopened containers and boxes.  We are not asking members to 
buy any PPE to donate as this will further exacerbate the already impacted supply chain.  

Examples of such PPE that can be donated are the following:

	 1.	 N-95, surgical masks and face shields (all sizes)
	 2.	 Disposable gloves (all sizes)
	 3.	 Eye protection
	 4.	 Medical gowns -- disposable gowns and isolation gowns
	 5.	 Antibacterial and disinfecting wipes

Because the OCBA office is closed at this time, and because local hospitals and health 
care providers are in urgent need of PPE, we are asking OCBA members to donate any 
of these items directly to the local hospitals (such as UCI Medical Center, Kaiser Irvine,                              

St. Joseph Heritage Anaheim/Brea and more) listed in the below link:

https://www.donateppe.org/socal
We as attorneys may also have clients who have access to PPE.  As we are sure many 
of you have already done, please contact your clients who have access to local supplies 
of PPE that can be provided to the Orange County healthcare community.  The Orange 
County Healthcare Agency is accepting donations from corporations and businesses.  

Businesses that would like to donate can call (714) 628-7085.                                                                                                                     

For more information, visit 
https://mobile.twitter.com/OrangeCountyEOC/status/1242607030021443584/

photo/1.

Thank you for your support and generosity.  
We wish for everyone to stay safe and healthy.

Due to the Governor’s stay-at-home order, at this time, the 
OCBA Community Outreach Committee’s in-person events have been canceled.

For questions, contact OCBA Community Outreach Committee Co-Chairs Jared De Jong or John Fujii 
at jdj@paynefears.com or jfujii@silverwrightlaw.com.

For additional COVID-19 online resources and announcements from local, federal agencies, 
the courts and the legal community, please visit the http://www.ocbar.org/covid-19.


